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In Attendance: Kathy Szo, Brenda McKeen, Amy Hogan, Sarah Smith, Rhonda Targett 

 

 

 

 

 Welcome to all PSSC members. 

 

 Internet Safety - The staff have been noticing more incidents of inappropriate 

technology uses (taking pictures and videos). The staff would like to have a parent 

information night with the RCMP on cyber safety and awareness. Potential date is 

June 5.  They will also be doing presentations to the students in grades 3-5. 

 

 2018-2019 Members - Tara is done her term this year. All the other members will 

remain on the committee. 

 

 PSSC Project - Overall results of the survey were positive. We are questioning the 

safety question results.  We will redo the question and make it a clear yes or no 

answer to clear up any confusion.  Tara is to email the rest of the results to us 

 

 FTE - Same as last year. We will gain an additional EA. As of right now the 

positions of 3/4E, 5IF, 5FI. 2FI and guidance will be advertised. More to follow as 

positions are filled. 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting is June 12th 

 

 

 

 


